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chideock@dorset-aptc.gov.uk

From: chideock@dorset-aptc.gov.uk
Sent: 20 July 2023 15:50
To: 'chris.loder.mp@parliament.uk'
Subject: Chideock PC Four Priorities for the A35 through the Village

Dear Chris Loder 
 
Thank you for meeting with Chideock PC on 30th May 2023 here in the Village Hall. All Councillors enjoyed meeting you and 
found the discussions to be of benefit also hoping that future meetings may arise from it. 

In that meeting you requested that the PC identify four priorities in order for you to take the problems of the A35 through the 
village to a higher Government level.  

Following serious consideration the PC would like to advise you of these as follows: 

1. Alternative route or bypass to reduce traffic through the village and leading to A35 through Chideock being 
detrunked 

2. Controlled Pedestrian Crossings at Bilberry and at North Road / Duck Street 
3. Average speed cameras plus 30mph limit by Dec 2025 
4. Delivery of improved pavements / footpaths and provision of pavements / footpaths where none currently 

exist  

CPC hope that you will find this of interest and that you may now be able to take these forward. 
 
Many thanks, 
Steven Rose 
Chideock Parish Council clerk 
07762711785 
 


